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	You are receiving this project update on Nitrous Oxide and Entonox waste reduction as you have been identified as a key stakeholder or project team member in this work. This work is part of the five-year sustainability strategy King’s Green Plan. This update will be sent every three weeks. 
If you would not like to receive this update, please contact katie.angus1@nhs.net. 
	  
  
Reducing Nitrous Oxide waste 
	  
  
Reducing Entonox waste 

	  
On Tuesday 14th November, main theatres manifold will be decommissioned as theatres now rely on the leaner, less wasteful supply of portable nitrous oxide. 

This will bring total to 4 manifolds decommissioned 
  
Work continues to find ways to decommission the 
manifold that feeds MRI with specialist equipment 
       being tested. 

        From the chart below, you can see the carbon      
        footprint of nitrous oxide is the lowest it has ever 
        been at Demark Hill due to decommissioning,    
        moving to a leaner supply and improving our   
        ordering processes. 
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If you’re interested to join the team on their weekly manifold walk-around contact Laura at Laura.Stevenson@nhs.net 
	  
This week we have shut-down the Entonox manifold at our Denmark Hill site! This is a huge step forward in the project, and a pioneering step forward for Entonox waste reduction. 


We are using portable Entonox cylinders to enable supply of the gas to continue during this period. 


The shutdown will enable us to: 
1. Test the process of using portable cylinders 
1. Check for leaks across the Entonox manifold 
1. Define the most appropriate source of Entonox at this site going forward 


We need to evaluate the benefits of using a portable supply in Maternity during this manifold shut-down. We will share our data with you once analysed. 


Thank you to all who have been involved and inputted. If you work at King’s and would like to know more, please don’t hesitate to contact Laura at Laura.Stevenson@nhs.net 

	
	

	  

	




Towards Net Zero HSJ Award!

[image: Image]

In our previous stakeholder update we told you that the project team behind these anaesthetic gas waste reduction improvement projects had been nominated for a HSJ Award. The ceremony takes places next week on 16th November, members of the project team will be attending the awards – so wish us luck and fingers crossed for a win! 

Project News 
As we continue this work into the long term and have fewer manifolds to decommission, we will be stepping down the frequency of nitrous oxide and Entonox meetings and updates. However, we will still be continuing these when the team have information to share. 

All meeting invites will be refreshed, if you are on these please look out for new invites from Laura soon. 









				The Project Team 











  
					


The project teams include colleagues across the Trust in Pharmacy, Estates, Anaesthetics, ED, Maternity, Dental, Theatres, Endoscopy, KFM, Medirest, QI, members of the Sustainability Steering Group. 
For more information contact Laura Stevenson. 
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Nitrous Oxide Carbon Footprint at Denmark Hill-DH starting 01/04/21
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